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                                                                         Berlin, August 23, 2006 
APOSTOLIC NUNCIATURE  
           IN GERMANY  

Nr. 2485/06 

Dear Mr. Weisner! 

in a letter dated July of this year you contacted, in the name of the International 

Movement We are Church, His Holiness Pope Benedikt XVI and asked for a personal 

meeting. 

The State Secretariat has instructed the Apostolic Nunciature to let you know, 

that regrettably your request cannot be complied with. You and the other members can 

at any time lead a constructive dialogue on the current questions and problems in the 

church with the bishops and priests of the legally qualified dioceses and parishes. 

The nuncio being absent I fulfil the duty of sending you this answer and remain 

kindly yours 

   Stephan Stocker  

Msgr. Dr. Stephan Stocker 
Geschäftsträger a. i. 

 
 
 
 
Herrn 
Christian Weisner 
Internationale Bewegung  
Wir sind Kirche  
Postfach 65 01 15 
81215 München 
 

Translation: Gotlind Hammerer, Austria 
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